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Our resident spy is hard at work! 
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Announcements   4 Cantigny Car Show   10 
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Stay connected: 
ON THE WEB: 

www.westofthelakeclc.com 

 

INSTAGRAM: 

follow:  westofthelakeclc 

 

E-MAIL: 

westofthelakeclc@gmail.com 

 

http://www.westofthelakeclc.com/
https://www.instagram.com/westofthelakeclc/
mailto:westofthelakeclc@gmail.com
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WOTLR Director Fred Butalla missed the August member meeting because he was away on a secret mission.  Where in 

the World is Carmen San Diego Director Fred Butalla?  Nobody knows for certain, but these pictures appeared in our in-

box just before press time.            

      

These photos of a white Cadillac Lyriq out in the wild 

were taken by an amateur photographer on an 

exploration junket to Michigan.   

The only clue we have as to where these came from is the fact that they were the only thing attached to an e-mail 

marked: “Director’s Message”.  The mystery may never be solved, but enjoy these photos of a pre-production Lyriq. 

Until next time, motor on, 

Fred 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

The Standard of the World is published monthly. Stories, technical papers, calendar events, ads, classifieds, and photographs are gratefully 

accepted. All information and copy must be received by the 15th day of the month prior to the month you wish to have the item appear in. We do 

reserve the right to edit all incoming material. When sending in material, please be sure to include a phone and/or e-mail with the proper contact. 

We need to be able to contact you if there are any questions regarding what you have submitted.  

Please send all material to: 

Fred Butalla 

20751 Rock Run Dr., Joliet, IL 60431 

Questions? Call (815) 730-6044  

Or e-mail Tom Orlando, Editor: westofthelakeclc@gmail.com 
 

The club does not assume liability, either implied or expressed, as to the accuracy of any ad. It is the buyer’s responsibility to check out the 

quality and reliability of the products advertised. 

  

DDDiiirrreeeccctttooorrr’’’sss   MMMeeessssssaaagggeee 

mailto:westofthelakeclc@gmail.com
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We are now on Instagram:   Follow: westofthelakeclc on Instagram for news, pictures and event updates.  
Don’t forget about our website:   www.westofthelakeclc.com  Send your car photos to us and we’ll add them 
to the website.  Help us to help you get the most out of our club! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

This is the spot where we feature a short story of your car, a project you 

are working on or any tips you want to share with the club.     

 

This month’s video is a farewell to our “foster” Bicentennial Eldorado.  We 

had fun working on this car and made a lot of videos of repairs, now it’s time to say “Bye-Centennial”:  

https://youtu.be/3v89n-rEX0w  

 

 

Left to right:  1976  

Bicentennial 

Eldorado, driving up 

the ramp, loaded 

and ready to go! 

 

 

This is a great example of how easy it is to shoot a repair video or a video showing off your car.  We 

are reaching a large audience with helpful videos.  If you would like to share your knowledge, please 

consider making a video and uploading it to our YouTube Channel, you could be helping Cadillac 

owners around the world!  Send your video to: westofthelakeclc@gmail.com 

Photos:  Tom Orlando 

 

Month Date Event Time Details 

 11 Elmhurst Extended Care 
Includes Lunch 

11AM-2PM 200 E. Lake St, Elmhurst, IL 
8 Car Limit:  RSVP to Ron Schweitzer 

 17 Lexington Square  
Includes Lunch 

11AM-3PM 400 W. Butterfield Rd. 
Elmhurst, IL 60126 

 18 Cantigny Car Show 9AM-3PM South Parking Lot     $18 Entry 

September 21-24 Fall Festival  Gilmore, MI 

 27 Monthly Membership Meeting 7:30PM American Legion Hall, Elmhurst, IL 

 8 Lake Geneva Boat Cruise 11:45AM More info in August Newsletter 

October 25 Monthly Membership Meeting 7:30PM American Legion Hall, Elmhurst, IL 

November 29 Monthly Membership Meeting 7:30PM American Legion Hall, Elmhurst, IL 

CCCaaallleeennndddaaarrr   ooofff   EEEvvveeennntttsss 

MMMeeemmmbbbeeerrr   VVViiidddeeeooo   PPPaaagggeee 

https://www.instagram.com/westofthelakeclc/
http://www.westofthelakeclc.com/
https://youtu.be/3v89n-rEX0w
mailto:westofthelakeclc@gmail.com
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 BOARD OF     
DIRECTORS 

 
Regional Director: 

Fred Butalla 
(815) 730-6044 

flbutalla@sbcglobal.net 

Deputy  
Regional Director: 

Jim Bloomstrand 
(708) 212-6224 

buicktruck@msn.com 
 

Membership 
Secretary: 
Ron Schweitzer 
(630) 833-3593 

brghm58@yahoo.com 

Treasurer: 
Dan Graziadei  

(847) 707-4790 
CadillacGuy35@sbcglobal.net 

 

Recording 
Secretary: 
Valerie Brown 

(708) 386-6384 
mouse61905@aol.com 

 

Member at Large: 
Paul Casey 

(630) 341-5131 
partskc@sbcglobal.net  

Tour Coordinator: 
Andy Derr 

(708) 246-1638 
a.derr@sbcglobal.net 

 

Newsletter Editor: 
Tom Orlando 

westofthelakeclc@gmail.com 

Welcome New 
Members: 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

                                      

 

 

 

 

               FOLLOW US ON INSTAGRAM: westofthelakeclc  
 

We post real-time pictures of events, cars spotted  
on the road and anything that might make you smile. 

If you can’t be with us in-person, follow us at a  
socially safe distance using Instagram.  It’s FREE! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Just a reminder… 

All CLC regional members are required to be members of 
the National Cadillac & La Salle Club as well.  Among the 
many benefits that the CLC offers, they carry insurance 
coverage for all CLC events.  This coverage will cover only 
members in the event that something happens.  If you are 
not a National CLC member, please contact the National 
office today. 

Want to receive your newsletter faster, in color, & with more content? Have email? Then let 

us know and we will email you a PDF file of the expanded newsletter instead of sending you 

the abbreviated version through standard mail. 

Hey!  What’s your story? 
Have an interesting story about your car, your life or an 
event the club might find interesting?  Share it with us.  We 
are always looking for features for the newsletter.  Don’t be 
shy, share your story.  You don’t have to be a writer, we have 
word-workers who can put your words into print.  Operators 
are standing by, contact Tom Orlando today: 
westofthelakeclc@gmail.com 

 
 Want to advertise your business in the e-mail newsletter?  

Please send a check payable to West of the Lake CLC: 
$25: Business Card ads; $40 for a ¼ page ad, $60 for a ½ page ad and $100 for the full page 

(fees are for the full year). 
Send your ads or business cards via email to CadillacGuy35@sbcglobal.net or mail to: 

Dan Graziadei, 962 E. Grant Dr., Des Plaines, IL 60016 

 

SENDING OUT GOOD THOUGHTS:  

 

 

 

A phone call, e-mail or card is always welcome when 

someone is feeling low, a good thought or a little 

prayer is nice too.  If you know of a member in need, 

please let us know so we can reach out. 

 
Shari Klein 
Flossmoor, IL 
1978 Eldorado Biarritz 
Triple Colonial Yellow 
 
Dominick & Diane Cantore, Jr. 
Chicago, IL 
2005 Cadillac DeVille 
 
John & Cynthia Hansford 
Geneva, IL  
1929 Cadillac 341B Phaeton 
2014 Cadillac  
SRX 
 
 
New members (and long term 
members – notice I didn’t say 
“old”) feel free to reach out 
with your life/car story and 
photos of your cars.  We want 
to keep our website updated 
and your car photos are just 
what we need! 
 
Please remember to carry a 
couple of West of the Lake 
Region membership 
applications (at the end of this 
newsletter) in your glove box.   
 
 
 
When you meet a fellow 
Cadillac enthusiast, invite 
them to join our club by 
handing them the application. 
 
Spread the word, the more 

AAAnnnnnnooouuunnnccceeemmmeeennntttsss   

mailto:flbutalla@sbcglobal.net
mailto:buicktruck@msn.com
mailto:brghm58@yahoo.com
mailto:CadillacGuy35@sbcglobal.net
mailto:mouse61905@aol.com
mailto:partskc@sbcglobal.net
mailto:a.derr@sbcglobal.net
mailto:westofthelakeclc@gmail.com
https://www.instagram.com/westofthelakeclc/
mailto:westofthelakeclc@gmail.com
mailto:CadillacGuy35@sbcglobal.net
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After taking the month of July off, we celebrated our successful Grand 
National with a summer picnic on August 14th. 

 

Burgers, chicken, hot dogs and sausages plus plenty of side dishes including some fantastic 
homemade cookies and desserts were capped off with a parking lot of beautiful cars and 

the company of great friends.  The weather was a little cool, but the day was great. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Photos: Dan Graziadei 

WWWOOOTTTLLLRRR   SSSuuummmmmmeeerrr   PPPiiicccnnniiiccc 
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      West of the Lake Region Members spent a beautiful Thursday 

evening in August sharing our cars and memories with the 
residents of Beacon Hill Senior Living Community in Lombard.   
 
Residents relived the memories of their youth and WOTLR  

      members made new friends.  Region member Jacob Szot and 
      his father Steve were our hosts, providing dinner. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Photos: Jacob Szot 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

BBBeeeaaacccooonnn   HHHiiillllll   SSShhhooowww    
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Cadillac Car Show 

Lexington Square, 200 E. Lake St., Elmhurst, IL 

Sunday, September 11, 2022 11AM-2:00PM 
 

This show is limited to the first 8 cars, so please register in advance with Ron Schweitzer.  Lunch is included.  

As you would imagine, our cars bring back great memories for the residents and you’ll be hard pressed to 

find a better way to fill your heart with joy by sharing your cars with some wonderful folks. 

 

Please pre-register with Ron Schweitzer, 630-956-3504 or e-mail: brghm58@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cadillac Car Show 

Lexington Square, 400 W. Butterfield Rd, Elmhurst, IL 

Saturday, September 17, 2022 11AM-3:00PM 
 

This is our annual visit with the nice folks at Lexington Square of Elmhurst.  They host an open house for 

residents and their families with food, entertainment and our beautiful cars to bring back memories and share 

stories.  If you attend one show this year, bring your car and your heart to Lexington Square.  You’ll leave 

filled with the joy of meeting some of the nicest folks around, and they will cherish our visit. 

 

Please pre-register with Ron Schweitzer, 630-956-3504 or e-mail: brghm58@yahoo.com 

 
 

 

WWWeeeeeekkkeeennnddd   SSSeeennniiiooorrr   SSShhhooowwwsss 

mailto:brghm58@yahoo.com
mailto:brghm58@yahoo.com
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After seven months of being foster parents to a 1976 Cadillac Bicentennial Eldorado 
Convertible, we had to say good bye as the car was shipped off to its new home.  But we 
didn’t have to say good bye for very long, just four days after the car left us, the new 
owner flew us out to Beverly Hills, California to welcome the Bicentennial to its new digs.  
That was followed by a trip up the Pacific Coast Highway and a stop at the Pebble Beach 
Concours d’Elegance where we saw some very interesting Cadillacs. 
 

 Bicentennial Eldorado enters the trailer                  1931 Cadillac 452 Phaeton at Pebble Beach 

  1950 Cadillac LeMans Race Car at Pebble Beach    1931 Cadillac 452 Fleetwood at Pebble Beach  
 

 
 
 You never know what being a member of 
 the Cadillac Club is going to bring your 
 way.  Always be open to helping a fellow 
 member and it could bring you the 
 experience of a lifetime. 
 
 
 
 
 

Bicentennial owners Peter & Carol with  
Tom Orlando & Jason Yau at Pebble Beach 
 

 
 

BBByyyeee---CCCeeennnttteeennnnnniiiaaalll,,,   HHHeeellllllooo   PPPeeebbbbbbllleee   BBBeeeaaaccchhh 
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Join us for a lake 
cruise on Lake 
Geneva in 
southeastern 
Wisconsin and a 
tour of the Mecum 
Auction 
headquarters. 
 
Fall colors should 
make for perfect 
viewing. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
RSVP to Dan Graziadei: 
CadillacGuy35@sbcglobal.net by 
September 19th. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CCCrrruuuiiisssiiinnnggg   LLLaaakkkeee   GGGeeennneeevvvaaa   &&&   MMMeeecccuuummm   TTTooouuurrr 

mailto:CadillacGuy35@sbcglobal.net
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Cantigny Car Show  
South Parking Lot 
Sunday, September 18 
9am – 3pm 

Enjoy the annual auto show featuring a variety of vintage cars, 
entertainment, and food trucks. 

 Participant choice voting “Best of Show” award 

 Best paint and engine awards 

 DJ music by “Carousel Sound” 

 Live concert by Vital Signs 

 Multiple Food Trucks 

 
VEHICLE REGISTRATION 
For more information, contact Brian Gray at 630.260.8167 or bgray@cantigny.org. 
 
2021 Car Show winner: 1959 Pontiac Bonneville convertible 
Owner: George Hansen, Glen Ellyn, IL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CCCaaannntttiiigggnnnyyy   CCCaaarrr   SSShhhooowww 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/2022-cantigny-car-show-tickets-358919577117
mailto:bgray@cantigny.org
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GM to Double the Super Cruise Road Network 

Hundreds of thousands of additional miles of roads in the U.S. and Canada can be explored 

hands-free 

 GM vehicles built on the VIP electrical 
architecture will be the first to receive the update 
later this year 

 To date, GM customers have driven more than 34 
million miles with Super Cruise engaged 

General Motors announced that Super Cruise, the 
industry’s first true hands-free driver assistance 
technology, will soon be expanded so that it works 
on even more roads, giving customers greater 
accessibility to hands-free driving. By doubling the 
Super Cruise road network, hundreds of thousands 
of additional miles of roads in the U.S. and Canada 
can be explored hands-free.     Cadillac Escalade with Super Cruise 

For new vehicles in the GM portfolio built on the VIP electrical architecture, the expansion will be 
available later this year and will be delivered at no additional charge, over-the-air starting in 2022 on 
Super Cruise-equipped models. 

Super Cruise currently works on mapped divided highways, known as interstates. This expansion will 
enable Super Cruise to work on many additional state and federal routes, a combination of undivided 
and divided highway roads. A few notable routes with large sections coming online with this 
expansion include: 

 The Mother Road – U.S. Route 66 
 Pacific Coast Highway – CA Route 1 
 Overseas Highway – U.S. Route 1 
 Trans-Canada Highway 

When Super Cruise is engaged, the vehicle’s precision LiDAR map data, real-time cameras, radars 
and GPS keep the vehicle traveling along the lane path for a hands-free driving experience. These 
systems work together through “sensor fusion” to create a sensory field around the vehicle that 
assists in keeping it centered in the lane while elevating the driver’s comfort and convenience. 

Super Cruise accelerates or brakes the vehicle to maintain a selected following gap from a vehicle 
ahead, steers to maintain lane position, and on select models when offered, can perform both driver 
and system-initiated lane changes to pass slower traffic and to move from a lane that may be ending, 
while monitoring the driver’s head position and/or eyes in relation to the road to help ensure driver 
attention. 

           Photos: GM Media Services 

 

 

CCCaaadddiiillllllaaaccc   NNNeeewwwsss   FFFrrrooommm   GGGMMM 



12 
 

 

CADILLAC/LASALLE CLUB 
WEST OF THE LAKE REGION 

AUGUST 29, 2022 
MONTHLY MEETING MINUTES 

Board Members Present:  Paul Casey, Valerie Leon Brown, Dan Graziadei 
The meeting was called to order by Member At Large Paul Casey at 7:49pm. 
The Zoom Link did not work. 
Greg Rankin was visiting this evening. He had been in attendance previously. 
Treasurer—Dan Graziadei provided the treasurer’s report for July 2022. 
The finances of the Grand National 2022 have not been finalized with National. $300.00 was incurred by the WOTLR for 
prizes, etc. 
Tom Orlando’s article in the current issue of the “Self Starter” was very well done. He received emails from people he 
had not heard from in years to this fact. They included members from the region, across the country and around the 
world.  Kudos, Tom!!! 
EVENTS/UPCOMING EVENTS 
     August 14—the club picnic at Bemis Woods in Western Springs. A good time was had by all. 
     August 21—Beacon Hill. Pictures have not yet been posted. There were 15 cars present. 
     September 10—Oswego Police Department presents the Fifth Annual Car & Truck Show. Trophies will be awarded at 
noon.  You can pre-register on line at https://forms.gle/2A87DY9FGi6n4gmS8. It is from 9-1pm at the Kendall 11 Movie 
Theater, 95 Fifth Street in Oswego. 
     September 11— 11-2pm Elmhurst Extended Care Center at 200 East Lake Street. Lunch provided. 
     September 17—Lexington Square of Elmhurst. 400 West Butterfield Road. Lunch will be provided. 
     September 18—At Cantigny Park in Wheaton. The time is 9-3p Parking is $10 per car. The entry fee is $18 per person. 
1S151 Winfield Road. 
     September 20—Park Place of Elmhurst. 1050 South Euclid Avenue. 
     September 21-24 The Annual Fall Festival in Hickory Corners, Michigan. The event is a fundraiser for the Research 
Center at The Gilmore Museum. Thursday will be a driving tour and a separate bus tour to Auburn, Indiana. Friday car 
show and reception. Saturday Concours d’elegance which is comprised of the winners from the previous day. There will 
be classic car rides, a symposium on David Holls (led GM designs 1952-1991), a dinner with designers, and a Garage Sale 
of car parts. The Blue Moon Diner is on premise. A food truck will also be available. Please let Glenn Brown know ASAP if 
you need a hotel room. 
     October 8—Lake Geneva Boat Tour. This will be done in conjunction with The Badger Region from 11-4p. $55 per 
person which includes the boat and lunch. $20 to park at Parking Lot B. After lunch you will travel to Walworth, 
Wisconsin, to the Mecum Headquarters. Make your reservations with Dan Graziadei. 
NATIONAL UPDATES—Glenn Brown 
     Planning the GN 2023 in Albuquerque, New Mexico. Glenn is working on a caravan to drive Route 66 and pick up club 
members from states we pass through to join us as we go to NM. 
     The Electronic Membership cost is reduced. 
     The National Club has an Instagram page. 
LEADS 
     Tom Orlando wants to drive to New Mexico. He is looking for a $5K car with less than 100,000 miles. 1971-1976 C 
Body, 1985-1993 Brougham or DeVille. NO NORTHSTAR ENGINE. 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:52pm. 
Submitted, 
Valerie Leon Brown 

Valerie Leon Brown 
Recording Secretary 
CLC/WOTLR 
 
 
 

MMMooonnnttthhhlllyyy   MMMeeeeeetttiiinnnggg   MMMiiinnnuuuttteeesss 

 

https://forms.gle/2A87DY9FGi6n4gmS8
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The Zoom simulcast of our monthly meeting is a hit!  If you can’t join us in person at 7:30pm 
Central Time on the last Tuesday of the month, be sure to Zoom in using the following link: 

The Zoom meeting link for the August meeting was corrupted and we weren’t able to log on. 
Please look for an e-mail with the link for the September meeting coming soon. 
 
1965 Cadillac Parts For Sale: 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

  

 

Advertise today! 

 
Classified ads are free to members.  Send your information about cars, parts or other car items for sale to: 
westofthelakeclc@gmail.com . Your ad will run for three months and can include up to 6 color photos. 
 
 
Needs only a battery, fender extensions and A/C charge.  $6,500 OBO Contact: Frank Murphy 312-656-5627 
(9/21) 

Tips for a faster 

sale: 

Include a detailed description (we will edit it for space), good photos, a reasonable price and easy ways to 
contact you, like a phone number for voice or text and an e-mail.   
Wanted to buy items are also welcome! 
 
 

Wanted:               

1965 Cadillac 

California member is looking for a nice driver quality 1965 Cadillac of any style.  He will be attending the Fall 
Festival in Gilmore in 2022 and would love to ship his new ride home from there.  Contact Rob Leonard 310-753-
8079 

ELDORick@yahoo.com 

 

Want to list your car or parts for sale in the 
newsletter? Contact Editor Tom Orlando at  

westofthelakeclc@gmail.com 
Sale ads are free for WOTLR members. 

 

CCClllaaassssssiiifffiiieeedddsss   (((aaallllll   aaadddsss   eeexxxpppiiirrreee   ttthhhrrreeeeee   mmmooonnnttthhhsss   aaafffttteeerrr   bbbeeeiiinnnggg   ppplllaaaccceeeddd)))   
 

mailto:westofthelakeclc@gmail.com
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THE STANDARD OF THE WORLD IS 
THE WEST OF THE LAKE REGION’S MONTHLY NEWSLETTER.   
 
OUR WONDERFUL SPONSORS SUPPORT OUR CLUB BY 
ADVERTISING IN THIS NEWSLETTER.  PLEASE SHOW YOUR 
SUPPORT BY VISITING OUR SPONSORS. 
 
CODY’S CLASSIC CARS HAS HELPED QUITE A FEW MEMBERS 
SELL THEIR CARS FOR TOP DOLLAR.  LOTS OF OUR CARS 
HAVE PARTS FROM ELDORICK@YAHOO.COM. 
AUTOMODELLO 1:24 MODELS MAKE GREAT CHRISTMAS 
PRESENTS.  OUR CADILLAC DEALER SPONSORS HOST 
GREAT SHOWS EVERY YEAR. 
 
SHOW OUR SPONSORS YOUR APPRECIATION TODAY! 
 
AND IF YOU HAVE A BUSINESS, THIS IS THE PLACE TO TELL 
THE WORLD, CONTACT US FOR INFORMATION:  

WESTOFTHELAKECLC@GMAIL.COM 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

AAAnnnddd   nnnooowww,,,   aaa   wwwooorrrddd   fffrrrooommm   ooouuurrr   ssspppooonnnsssooorrrsss:::   
 

   

IMAGINE OWNING A BEAUTIFUL ONE-OF-A-KIND 

ORIGINAL ART PIECE FEATURING YOUR CAR.  A 

HAND DRAWN SKETCH, MATTED AND READY TO 

FRAME CAN BE YOURS.  CONTACT MIKE HERBERT 

AT mikerayherbert@gmail.com  PRICES AND SIZES 

TO FIT EVERY BUDGET.  PLACE YOUR ORDER SOON 

AND YOUR DRAWING COULD BE READY FOR THE 

NEXT BIG HOLIDAY! https://www.mikerayherbert.com/  

 

mailto:ELDORICK@YAHOO.COM
mailto:WESTOFTHELAKECLC@GMAIL.COM
mailto:mikerayherbert@gmail.com
https://www.mikerayherbert.com/
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Fred Butalla 

20751 Rock Run Dr. 

Joliet, IL  60431  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

 

 

 

 

West of the Lake Region Cadillac & LaSalle Club 

 

September 2022 
www.WestoftheLakeCLC.com 

 

 Search:  West of the Lake Region    

http://www.westofthelakeclc.com/
https://www.instagram.com/westofthelakeclc/

